
Year 6 Newsletter
Summer Term 1

Here is what we will be learning in some of our main topics this half term:

English: In Talk for Writing we will be starting our new unit called The 
Lighthouse. This writing unit will produce lots of independent writing 
including: poetry, narrative, character description, non-chronological 
reports, newspaper recount, ect. 
Maths: Algebra and revision of all previously taught topics.
Science: Electricity
History: Black British History
Art: Activism
Computing: Databases
P.S.H.E: Relationships
PE: Tennis

Diary dates
Thursdays and Fridays - PE kit days
Thursday 18th April - Trip to the park PM
Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th May - Key 
Stage 2 SATs week
Tuesday 21st May - 8.50 - 9.20 am Parents 
reading in class with children
Friday 24th May - 8.50 - 9.20 am Parents 
reading in class with children
Monday 27th - Friday 31st May - Half term

Please contact us with any questions,comments 
or concerns via Class Dojo. 

For school absence or queries about school 
lunches or trips please contact the school 
office. 

We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter holiday. We are looking forward to packing in 
lots of exciting learning between now and half-term! This half term is a big one!


